
 
 

One Eighty Ministries 

Don't turn to the right, don't turn to the left, do a u-turn to God. 

U-Turns: Ministry News 

Prayer Focus 

That spiritual strongholds be broken in 
Gibson County, specifically the spirits of 
pride, rejection, and offense. 

Recommended Reading 

 “Crazy Love” by Francis Chan and 
“Bait of Satan” by John Bevere 

Announcements 

Summer 2011 Issue 

  It’s been an awesome summer so far!  We have been to Joplin, Missouri and to the 
Dreamcenter in Los Angeles.  Both trips were eye-opening and a blessing as we were forced to see 
beyond ourselves and reach out to others. 
 The devastation in Joplin was widespread and many families were displaced.  We volunteered 
at a church that was essentially the headquarters for all the relief efforts in the state.  Federal and 
State aid was being directed to this church in Joplin as they were coordinating the efforts to help 
families that survived the tornado. 
 In Los Angeles, we stayed for a week at the Dreamcenter.  While 200 ministries operate out 
of the Dreamcenter, three ministries had a lasting impact on our ministry team: The Jonah Project, 
Under the Bridge, and the Food Truck.  The Jonah Project is located on Skid Row in Los Angeles.  It 
is a rescue mission that daily ministers to the homeless that line the blocks of Skid Row in the 
thousands.  Under the Bridge is also a Skid Row ministry that helps feed the homeless everyday.  The 
Food Truck delivers groceries to the neighborhoods surrounding the Dreamcenter.  We loved being 
there so much; we are going again in 2013! 
 The ministry is in the final stage of receiving 501(c)(3) status from the IRS.  This last stage is 
the largest so be in prayer for the leadership that we stick with it!  (Paperwork can be very 
depressing!) 
 We have been able to meet needs in the church as well as outside the church thanks to our 
volunteers and our family at Lighthouse Christian Fellowship, our home. 
 We pray God’s blessings on all and thank you for your support! 
 
The One Eighty Team 

Looking to the Future 
Ministry Meeting 
Sunday, 8/21 at Lighthouse after morning 
service. 
 
Adopt-A-Block kickoff 
Saturday, 8/27 at Lighthouse 
 

 

Brian and DeAnne Splittorff 
are in charge of this ministry 
to families in need of 
clothing, shelter, sanitation 
and hygiene items.  They 
assist by not just giving a 
hand out but giving a hand 
up through education.  They 
teach practical application 
techniques to first change 
and then improve the lives of 
those they minister to.  
• Follow us on Twitter. Our name 
is One80. 
• Visit us on the web: 
oneeightyministries.weebly.com 
• Like us on facebook. 


